
Notice on “DBS Debit Card Users’ Guide” Renew 

12th Sep. 2023 

Dear Customer, 

In order to better adapt to our business development and the needs of our users, 

we have conducted a comprehensive review and revision of the “DBS Debit Card 

Users’ Guide”. 

In the update, we have made following changes: 

1. Debit card limits: Emphasized the setting and modification methods for 

debit card limits. 

2. E-cash: reduced the description of some service that our bank no longer 

supports. 

This revision is effective immediately. 

Thank you for your trust and support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

DBS Bank (China) Limited 


